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8 November 2022

Fale Lesa

Via email: WITHHELD s 9(2)(a)

Téna koe Fale

Extension of appointment to the Child and Youth Mortality Review Committee

The Health Quality & Safety Commission thanks you for your commitment to the essential
work of mortality review as a member of the Child and Youth Mortality Review Committee
(CYMRC). We greatly appreciate the time you have given, and the expertise you have
brought to this work.

We would like to offer you an extension to your appointment term to 30 June 2023, while
the outcomes of the review of the national mortality review function are being
implemented. The extension of your appointment is made under the provisions set out in
Section 82 of the Pae Ora (Healthy Futures) Act 2022 and the Commission’s MRC
appointment guidelines.

Please acknowledge agreement to the extension of your term on the CYMRC by signing
the attached ‘Acceptance Form’ and returning it to the Committees’ Coordinator, at the

address in Appendix 1 or via email at_

Thank you again for your willingness to serve on the CYMRC. | have every confidence
that you will continue to make a valuable contribution to mortality review.

Nga mihi nui

WITHHELD s 9(2)(a)

Dr Dale Bramley
Chair



APPENDIX 1: ACCEPTANCE OF APPOINTMENT EXTENSION

To: MRC Committees’ Coordinator
Health Quality and Safety Commission
PO Box 25-496
WELLINGTON 6146

Subiject: Extension of Appointment to the Child and Youth Mortality Review
Committee
From: Fale Lesa

| accept the extension of the term of my appointment to the Child and Youth Mortality
Review Committee, as outlined in this letter, to 30 June 2023.

Signature: ..o

Date: ..o






